
From: LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Sent on: Saturday, May 18, 2024 10:44:05 AM
To: LaJeunesse, Kristen<Kristen.Lajeunesse@vermont.gov>
Subject: Public Comment: Health Insurance Rate Review

A public comment has been received.
Name: Rebecca Rueter
Town: Brattleboro
Affiliation:
Email: reikivt@gmail.com

Topic:Health Insurance Rate Review
Comment: Please do not raise insurance rates. Food, gas, and taxes are increasing. Put your efforts into fighting
the omniscient power of drug companies. Their profits are soaring at the expense of individuals and small
businesses. As a retiree, I am fortunate to not have to take expensive drugs and choose the available non-
brand name sources. These lower prices should be available for ALL drugs. I am concerned about Vermont’s
ability to TRULY support small businesses. I am concerned about my modest retirement funds supporting me
for the next 25 years. And I consider myself fortunate compared to others. Thank you.
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